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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 6:32 PM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: August 18 Dumpster Alert!

Friday, August 18, 2023

Dumpsters
The dumpsters are full and won't be emptied until Monday. Please do not take any more 

refuse to the dumpsters until then. Trash can be put out Sunday night for our regular 

Monday curbside pickup. 
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